KINGSTON CITY COUNCIL
KINGSTON, GEORGIA
COUNCIL MEETING
March 4, 2019


The meeting began at 6:01 p.m. in attendance was Mayor Elbert “Chuck” Wise, council members, Payton Silvers, and Louise Howell, Larry Posey, Louise Young-Harris and City attorney Brandon Bowen. There were 10 attendees.

The meeting began with Louise Young-Harris leading the invocation. The Pledge of Allegiance followed.

SIGN IN PERMISSION TO SPEAK
Charlie Pecchio spoke of new restaurant coming to Down town Kingston with a mixture of Tarascos and Los Reyes cusine.

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES
Payton Silvers made a motion to approve previous minutes. The motion was seconded by Louise Young-Harris. Motion was carried unanimously.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
[bookmark: _Hlk484602545]Payton Silvers made a motion to approve the agenda.  The motion was seconded by Louise Young-Harris. Motion was carried unanimously.

[bookmark: _Hlk508198388]PRESENTATION FROM THE ETOWAH VALLEY HISTORICAL SOCIETY
[bookmark: _Hlk508198457]Joe Head with the Etowah Valley Historical Society spoke on the Rome Railroad WYE rehabilitation project in Kingston with artist Michael Best.

USDA UPDATE FROM SWEITZER ENGINEERING-TRENT LARD
Trent Lard gave an update on the USDA water improvement project. Looking to get project bids by the end of April 2019 to the first of May 2019.

ANNOUNCEMENT OF CITY ACTIVITIES
Saturday, March 9th – Movie night 6:00 p.m. movie-Boss Baby and Saturday, April 13th – 1st Annual Easter Egg Hunt 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Residents encouraged to be a part.

COUNCIL COMMENTS
Louise Howell Thanked employees and Chief for everything they do.  Larry Posey thanked Kelly Ensley for getting the City on financial track. Louise Young-Harris said Great night, great meeting.

ADJOURNMENT
Payton Silvers made a motion to adjourn at 6:44 p.m. Louise Howell seconded the motion. Motion was carried unanimously.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

_____________________________                                   ________________________   
Mayor Elbert “Chuck” Wise, Jr.                                                       City Clerk, Kelly L. Ensley
